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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear sir/madam,

I would like to say that I am against the Pincents Hill development and especially the inclusion of Land East of
Pincent's Lane as a development site and the proposal to extend the Tilehurst settlement.

The road access is in adequate as it congests an already extremely busy A4 and M4 Junction 12 in the mornings
during the school run/rush hour.
And it would make it a lot worse.

Also the green space is great for our walks and nature and general smog free space for families.

Best Regards
Mr Lau


